
 

       

    
  

22nd September 2025 
 
MMY.JCP.004.UBSFinance 
 
Dear Families 
 
The Young Professionals are thrilled to invite students to an exclusive virtual event with one of the 
world’s leading financial institutions, UBS. On Tuesday, 30th September 2025, from 5:00pm - 
6:30pm, join us on Zoom for an insightful evening designed to give you a closer look into careers in 
Banking and Finance. 
 
About UBS: 
UBS is a global leader in wealth management, investment banking, and asset management, serving 
clients across more than 50 countries. With managed assets of US$5.71 trillion and a revenue of 
US$39.36 billion in 2023, UBS is a powerhouse in the financial sector, helping individuals, 
institutions, and corporations grow and protect their wealth. 
 
Why Attend? 

• Explore UBS’s Student Career Opportunities: Discover the exciting range of roles available 
at UBS in areas like Asset Management, Global Wealth Management, Investment Banking, 
and more. 

• Exclusive Insights: Learn what UBS looks for in future talent and how to stand out in your 
applications for internships, apprenticeships, and graduate programs. 

• Hear from Industry Experts: Meet professionals from various UBS departments who will 
share their career journeys, insights into the finance industry, and advice on how to succeed 
in one of the world’s most prestigious financial institutions. 

 
This virtual event is a must-attend for any student eager to explore careers in Banking and Finance. 
You’ll gain valuable insights that will boost your university applications, future job searches, and 
understanding of the finance industry. 
 
Register here: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/UBS-Insight 
 
You will be asked to confirm the school head of careers, please use email m.mylrea@stowhighcom 
and your child’s head of years email. Year 10 is Miss Hart o.hart@stowhigh.com and Year 11 is Mrs 
Goss n.goss@stowhighc.om 
 
If you have any questions, please get in touch and we hope to see you there! Do not forget to add 
this to your Unifrog account and let me know that you are taking part m.mylrea@stowhigh.com 
 
Kind regards 

Melenie Mylrea  

Careers Support Officer. Registered Careers Development Practitioner 
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